

12th September 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> November 2019 as part of our Safety Week, Year 5 will be visiting Ramsey Fire Station, where they will be joining other local schools for an afternoon of activities.

As we will be leaving school during lunchtime, children will need to bring a packed lunch. We will be returning to school before 3:10 p.m.

There is no charge for the cost of this trip as it is being funded by the school.

Please indicate on the slip below whether or not your child will be requiring a school packed lunch. These are chargeable at £2.30, unless your child qualifies for free school meals.

Yours faithfully

Loren Bradley Office Manager

To: The School Office

Year 5 visit to Ramsey Fire Station - 12th November 2019

I would like my child ...... in class ...... in class

To be provided with a school packed lunch. Yes/No (please circle)





www.tdet.education